
 
 

Restarting Training 
 

We will be restarting training on Wednesday, 30th September.  Please read the following 
carefully.           
Car parking & entry/exit to the ménage.   
The main gates will be open for the duration of our training sessions. 
Parking will be at the east end of the arena.  Please park on the hard standing and do not 
block the track. 
Please stay in your car until you are called in for your class. 
There will be entry and exit signs on the doors.   
Please do not congregate and chat in car park. 

 
Social distancing & hand sanitizer.  
Please maintain at least 2M social distancing at all times. 
We will provide some hand sanitizer but best to bring your own. 
Only one person per dog and no spectators allowed.  
     
Class times:  

Class 1 6.45 -7.30 
Class 2 7.00 – 7.45 
Class 3 8.00 - 8.45 
No ringcraft at the moment. 

 
4 rings marked out with fence posts and hazard tape. 
5 dogs and handlers and one Instructor per ring.  Please do not mix with people in other 
rings. 

       
Contactless payments.  New members must contact us by email or phone before coming 
to classes.  We cannot accept walk ins. 
Payments will be taken by card on the night.  We will not accept cash.  If this is not 
possible BACS payments are required. 
 
Intake/Puppy class 
We will try to complete the KC Puppy Foundation but we will not be able to distribute diaries 
or paperwork.  

 
No shared/society equipment 
Please bring everything you need for training.  The Society will not be able to lend anything.  
Best to use a jacket with big pockets, small backpack, across body bag or bum bag for the 
following.  Poo bags, hand sanitizer, toy, treats.  Please do not place on floor or hang on 
any side boards etc. 
Your dog will need a collar and a lead that clips onto collar.  Flexi (extendible leads) are not 
allowed.  Dogs need a legal dog tag on collar (owner’s name, address, phone number). 
 
There will be no toilet facilities available.  Contact 01832 293432/07557 989229. 
Info@oundledogs.co.uk 


